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Item 5.02. Departure of Directors or Principal Officers; Election of Directors; Appointment of Principal Officers.
On April 3, 2015, James Blazeck, a director of the registrant, and Secretary of the registrant resigned from all positions.

On April 9, 2015, Stan Shaul, a director of the registrant, and the Treasurer of the registrant, resigned from his position as Treasurer.
Mr. Shaul remains a director of the registrant.

None of the above persons identified above had any disagreement with the registrant on any matter relating to the registrant’s
operations, policies, or practices.

On April 9, 2015, Lori Stansfield, 55, was appointed a director of the registrant, to serve in such capacity, and named the registrant’s
Treasurer, to serve in such capacity at the pleasure of the registrant’s Board of Directors.

Ms. Stansfield has been the registrant’s Chief Financial Officer since May 27, 2014. For the six years prior to joining Mentor, Lori
was Director of Audit Services for Robert R. Redwitz & Co., in San Diego, California. She has taught, written about, managed,
audited and prepared financial statements during the past thirty years. She graduated Magna cum Laude in accounting from the
University of Colorado in Denver and also received a Masters Degree in marketing there. She is certified as a public accountant in
both Colorado and California. Ms. Stanfield has no affiliated or conflicting outside business interests.

On April 9, 2015, Robert Meyer, a director of the registrant, was named as the registrant’s Secretary, to serve in such capacity at the
pleasure of the registrant’s Board of Directors.



SIGNATURES

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the registrant has duly caused this report to be signed
on its behalf by the undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

Mentor Capital, Inc.

Date:  April 9, 2015 By: /s/ Chester Billingsley
Chester Billingsley, Chairman and Chief Executive Officer




April 3, 2015

Mentor Capital, Inc.

Attn: Chet Billingsley, CEO
P.0. Box 1709

Ramona, CA 92065

Subject: Resignation as Director and Secretary of the Board of Directors

Dear Chet:

It is with regret that I must tender my resignation as Director and Secretary of the board for Mentor
Capital, Inc., effective as of the date of this letter. My job responsibilities with my current employer are
changing and may necessitate international assignments such that T will not be able to support the
communication needed to fulfill my current Director and Secretary duties. I have greatly enjoyed
serving with you and the other dedicated board members over the years.

Should the new Secretary of the board need any information from me, please feel free to contact me. 1
remain a Mentor shareholder and look forward to watching Mentor’s future progress.

Sincerely,

BlelrNaa

Jim Blazeck, P.E.
Director and Secretary of the Board



